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Dear Board of Fish members 

Hello my name is Ryan Cook and I am a Gill netter out of Haines and have fish exclusively in 

15a and 15c in my 1 O years of operating my own boat. I would like to express a couple of 

possible changes to the proposed Option B of the king Salmon Action Plan in RC 266, directed 

at the net fisheries. 

For the first two weeks of the season open the area south of the latitude of Vanderbilt Reef light. 

Extend the Boat Harbor THA to within 2 miles of the shoreline in the first 2 weeks. This was shut 

down to 1 mile for sockeye concerns, NOT King Salmon. 

I support all other suggestions for district 15. 

Thank you for considering 

Ryan Cook 
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